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State Capitol, Room 225 

. 
S.B. 274 

RELATING TO THE DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
 

Senate Committee on Transportation 
 
The Department of Transportation supports the intent of S.B. 274. The department 
appreciates the Legislature’s efforts to provide general revenues to fund transportation 
projects deemed necessary in fiscal year 2019-2020 and fiscal year 2020-2021. 
 
The department suggests that the bill be amended to take effect on July 1, 2019. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony.  
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